TRANSMITTAL MEMO ~N
TO:! Stephanie Rawlings-Blake, President, Clty Council
’ Members of City Council
FROM: Peter Little, Executive Director: >
: PA R KI N
DATE: February 26, 2008 OF BALTIMORE crrc%’
AUTHORITY
RE: City Council Bill 08-0017 p

I am herein reporting on City Council Bill 08-0017 introduced by Council President Stephanie
Rawlings-Blake at the request of The Administration (Department of Planning)

The purpose of this Bill is to approve certain amendments to the Development Plan of the Harbor
Point Planned Unit Development.

The Baltimore City Parking Authority, Inc. reviewed the proposed legislation and supports the
Bill. The Parking Authority has negotiated an agreement with the Black Olive Restaurant to
provide parking for future Black Olive Inn patrons, guest and employees in the Caroline Street
Garage which is operated by The Parking Authority. This action will limit any negative effect of
the Black Olive Inn on parking in the community.

Based on the above comments, the Baltimore City Parking Authority, Inc. supports the passage
of City Council Bill 08-0017.
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